Abba Father’s House
Appeal for 2025 Term One School fees

We wish you all a Happy and blessed New Year 2025. We hope that the new year has kicked
off well, and we pray that the rest of the year will go according to God’s will for us all. Juliet
has just returned from Uganda and reported that the home is in a good condition and at peace
(updates from the trip to follow soon). Children are well, growing, and very thankful for the

opportunity that the management, staff, and partners are giving them to have a chance to
grow and learn.

Schools in Uganda will open for the first term on 3rd February, and the pressure of raising
school fees, requirements, child care, etc. is on. We have 22 children at the home and four
children supported from their guardian’s homes.

For just this term, we need to raise £1,600 to pay for school fees and requirements such as
books, papers, pens and uniforms.

Please stand with us again and help us raise the funds so needed for our children to get a
standard education. The amount includes a fee of £5 per child in primary school towards
building new lavatories which the government has not been able to provide. Parents realised
that the children would get ill if they continue using old lavatories which are full and came up
with the idea of increasing the school fees with an extra 20,000 Ugandan Shillings which is
equivalent to £5 per child just for this term.

You can donate here https://www.abbafathershouse.org/projects/help-with-school-fees

Your support will be much valued.
Many thanks and blessings.

Abba Father’s House.
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